
I oppose the Marriage Equality Amendment Bill 2009.
 
Opposite-gender marriage is best for the health and welfare of both sexes, for children
who need both a mother and a father and also for society. A second (or multiple) father/s
cannot replace a mother and vice versa.
 
I support marriage as a union between one man and one woman only as is the norm in
societies world-wide.
 
This applies to Australian recognition of marriages both in Australia and from overseas.
 
 

 




